
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 22nd 

January 2024 
This newsletter is a regular feature – 

available online. Please visit our 

website 

https://www.canonpopham.co.uk/  

Please let us know if you prefer a 

paper copy.  

 

     

          

     

            

     

       

       

     

     

     

     

     

     
     
     

     

     
     

Let Your Light Shine 

Matthew 5:16 

Canon Popham C of E Primary Academy 

Newsletter 

Canon Popham C of E Primary Academy, Church Balk, Edenthorpe, DN3 2PP   

contact: 01302 884465 or enquiries@cpa.dsat.education      

 

We successfully launched our new well-being and mental health 

programme in school last week called myHappymind. Classes across 

school from nursery to year 6 took part in lessons from the first 

unit, Meet Your Brain and met their new TEACH HAP mascot. 

Remember you can use the unique school code to access the parent 

app on your phone which gives you lots of resources and strategies 

to support your child to develop self-regulation strategies. Please 

let your teacher or the school office know if you have any issues 

with the parent app or want to know more about the programme. 

 

 

Attendance for the past week: 

F2: 93.1%  

Y1: 96.8% 

                              Y2: 100% 

Y3: 99.7% 

Y4: 96.1% 

Y5: 99.4% 

Y6: 95.3% 

Every week the class with the highest 

attendance earns 5 mins extra break (10 

mins if they have 100%). Well done to last 

week’s winner…….Year 2! 

Well done – 5 classes achieved over 96% 

which is DSAT’s attendance target this year 

Team points so far for this term… 

 

St ANDREWS: 122 = 3rd 

St GEORGE: 91 = 4th 

St PATRICK: 225 = 1st 

St DAVID: 159 = 2nd 
Well done St Patrick! 

Keep working hard everyone!! 
 

What’s happening in school:   

Week beginning 22nd January 
Monday 15th January: 

Doing the right thing, not the easy thing worship 

MyHappymind lessons 

Relax kids afterschool club 

Tuesday 23rd January: Pastor Les assembly 

Cooking afterschool club 

Wednesday 24th January: Worship with Rev Tom/Josie 

Young Voices afterschool club 

Thursday 25th January: 

Tae Kwon Do afterschool club 

Dodgeball afterschool club Rec/KS1 

Friday 19th January: 

Dodgeball afterschool club KS2 

 

The value we are exploring this half term is 

COURAGE. 
We have looked last week at: Stepping out of our 

comfort zone - Exodus 3-4 

This week we will look at the message: 

Doing the right thing, not the easy thing - Esther 4-8 

ENDURANCE, HOPE, JUSTICE, FORGIVENESS, 

THANKFULNESS 
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